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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Change in mode of issuance for online resources: proposal for a revised 

instruction 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the ISSN International Centre and the ISSN Review Group for this proposal. Although 
our group has been torn between agreement and rejection, we agree in principle with the proposal 
and have the following recommendations: 
 
Before this change will be adopted, we recommend to properly checking whether there are other 
places within RDA that are affected by this change. 
 
Moreover, we wonder whether there is a typo on page 2. We think the reference should point to 
2.13 instead of 2.1.3. 
 
 


